Subject: Korean War Project 2 Minutes Needed

Date: Wed, 14 Apr 1999 09:40:33 -0500

Korean War Project http://www.koreanwar.org 4/14/99

We need two minutes of your time to make a telephone call. Please help.

Under the Freedom of Information Act, The Korean War Project recently requested a full copy of the Korean War Veterans Memorial Honor Roll Kiosk database from the American Battle Monuments Commission in Alexandria, Virginia.

For unknown reasons, when the ABMC answered the request, certain important sections of the database were removed, omitted, or otherwise made unavailable for use by the Korean War Project. The ABMC has not answered a request for the full database.

The database was created by active duty military officers in the employment of the United States government, and is considered public record. We need this database to compare to four other databases we now have live for free public use on the Internet. Note: paid for by your tax dollars!

Former Governor Hugh Carey of New York is a prominent and influential member of the American Battle Monuments Commission.

What I ask for you is to make a two minute phone call to Governor Carey's secretary at:

Governor Hugh Carey Voice - 212-351-3232

Question: Why is the Korean War Project being denied the Honor Roll Database?

Hal Barker Korean War Project